


The history of this collaboration began in 2020, and over the past four years, OSAPG and DC-
Cam have developed a detailed prevention education program aimed at the prevention of 
genocide and other serious international crimes for the Southeast Asian region, which has 
been piloted with teachers in Cambodia, Thailand and Vietnam.   

The Memorandum of Understanding signed by DC-Cam and the United Nations Office of the 
Special Adviser on the Prevention of Genocide will further enhance this partnership towards 
advancing the prevention of genocide and other serious international crimes globally. 
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For media queries please contact:  

Office on Genocide Prevention and the Responsibility to Protect 

http://www.un.org/en/genocideprevention   

Email: osapg@un.org  

 

 

http://www.un.org/en/genocide/prevention
mailto:osapg@un.org

